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District 303 High Schools Ranked Among the 
Best in the State  

 
 
May 9, 2018 – St. Charles North and St. Charles East High Schools appear in the Top 25 of the 
2018 U.S. News Rankings of public high schools in Illinois.  This is the seventh consecutive year 
St. Charles North has ranked in the Top 50 in Illinois according to the U.S. News Best High School 
Rankings. 
 
The 2018 U.S. News Rankings of America’s Best High Schools include data on nearly 22,000 
public high schools from all 50 states and from the District of Columbia. Among all Illinois public 
high schools, St. Charles North ranks 18th and St. Charles East ranks 23rd in the 2018 rankings. 
 
District 303 schools are the only high schools located in Kane County to appear in the Top 25 
among Illinois public high schools.  St. Charles Community Unit School District 303 consists of 
students who reside in Kane County and a portion of DuPage County.   
 
Superintendent of Schools Jason Pearson said, "We appreciate any recognition that highlights our 
staff and their commitment to continuous improvement and the academic achievements of our 
students. The communities served by District 303 are great places to raise a family, and our 
schools provide outstanding opportunities for students that prepare them for post-secondary 
college and career opportunities." 
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